Bunny Bunch & Pre-K Newsletter March 2020



Important Bunny Bunch News!

The children had a lot of fun in the month of February! They loved their visit from the dentist and had a blast at their Valentine's Day party!

A big THANK YOU to all of the parents for making our Valentine's Days party so wonderful!

March 2nd - March 6th will be Dr. Seuss Week! All classes will be having dress down days to celebrate!

Monday: Silly Sock Day Tuesday: Mismatch Day Wednesday: Favorite Stuffed Animal

> Thursday: Hat Day Friday: Pajama Day

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick's Day on Tuesday, March 17th! Have your child wear green!

There will be no UPK classes on Friday, March 20th for staff development.

National Goof Off day is Friday, March 20th!

Happy Birthday!

Bunny Bunch would love to wish both Owen M. and Quinn a happy 1st birthday! Next we want to wish Owen C. a happy 2nd birthday and both Peyten and Emery a happy 3rd birthday! Lastly we want to wish a big happy birthday to Dominic D., Renesmee, Kaiden, Brycen, Wesley, Evan Y., Hannah, Logan, Ryan, Lincoln R., Camryn, Lilia, Lincoln O., Emery and Elnathan!

Star Teacher of the Month!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month Miss Cassandra, from our Ward Road Location. Miss Cassandra has been a part of our Bunny Bunch team for a while now and has proven herself to be a hardworking and reliable team member. Her fun and loving personality adds the perfect touch to our classrooms and is one of the many reasons why the children adore her. Miss Cassandra works in all classrooms and is able to adapt her teaching styles depending on the room she is working in. She has a gentle and nurturing side which is perfect for our infants and a fun and exciting side which is perfect for our pre-k / school age. Miss Cassandra is flexible, and reliable. She is willing to help with crafts and activities and is willing to lend a helping hand to all of our lead teachers whenever needed. Miss Cassandra is a college student who is majoring in education. Her creativity and passion for working with children makes her a great teacher. Miss Cassandra's hard work and dedication do not go unnoticed. We appreciate all that she does and love having her as a part of our team.

We are very lucky to have her! Congratulations Miss Cassandra, we love you!!!

Star Students of the Month!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infants: Lily Toddlers: Emery Pre-K 3: Abigail

UPK: Eliana, McKinley, Liam, Alina, Hudson, Jordan, Solara, James, Madison, Gino, Morrigan and Vincent

Infant Room News!

The theme in the Infant Room this month is "My Body!" The infants will find themselves busy as they start to learn all about their cute little selves. To start they will be going over where their mouth, nose, ears, legs, feet, arms and hands are, as well as reading many stories to go along with this topic! Their arms and legs will be kept moving with the fun activities such as dancing to music! Our crafts involve making shamrocks as well as hand and foot prints.

We cannot wait to start the fun month!



Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Liliana! Liliana is growing up fast and impressing us more and more each day! This pretty little girl is always full of smiles and in the best of moods! Liliana is developing more and more throughout her time here at Bunny Bunch! She is a smart girl who can roll over by herself and is working on sitting up! She is growing fast and who has impressed us so much! Liliana enjoys spending time sitting and playing with her friends, jumping in the jumper and cuddling! All the teachers absolutely love coming in the baby room to spend time with her. We are so happy to have Liliana as part of our Infant room and look forward to watching her grow! Congratulations Liliana, we love you!!!

Toddler Room News!

The theme in the Toddler Room is "March Time Fun" as the toddlers start to prepare for the new season. In the beginning of the month the toddlers will be learning all about "Dr. Seuss." They will be reading many fun stories and doing creative crafts to go along. The next week will be a fun one for the toddlers as they learn about nursery rhymes that they will sing each day. "Shamrocks and St. Patrick's Day" will keep the children and Miss. Angela busy as they make rainbows, shamrocks and pots of gold. We end this month by having the children learn about dinosaurs during "Dino Week." The toddlers will be creating crafts such as making dinosaur prints,



The Toddler Room is happy to announce that Emery is our Star of the Month for November! Emery is a happy and sweet little boy who always has a smile on his face! We have had the privilege to watch Emery grow and become the smart and easy going boy that he is! Emery has grown a lot since starting at Bunny Bunch and has shown many improvements! He is starting to be a lot more talkative and begun using the potty! Emery just started transitions back and forth between the Toddler Room and the Pre-k 3 Room and is doing a great job! He really enjoys Circle Time, arts and crafts and reading stories. He continues to surprise us each day! Emery is a very friendly and helpful boy who is always greeting his friends with a smile on his face and lending a helping hand at clean-up time. He is such an easy-going child who is always on his best behavior and a pleasure to have in class! Congratulations Emery, we love you!!!

Pre-K 3 Room News!

"March into Spring" is this month's theme in our Pre-K 3 Room! During the month of March there will be a lot of celebrations! For the first week, Miss. Della and her kiddos will be celebrating the birthday of Dr. Seuss. The children will be able to participate in the special activities and dress down days we have planned throughout the week such as, sill sock day and hat day! The next week, "D is for Dinosaurs," will have the children learning about fun nursery rhymes and doing crafts and activities to go along. They will also be working on their rhyming skills this week! The fun isn't over yet! The following week, "Green is for Leprechauns," will have the children celebrating St. Patrick's Day with a lot of fun activities and crafts. The three year old class will end their month with "Spring Things" and "Weather for Ducks" as they prepare for Spring to arrive. The children will be having a blast as they get to play in a bug themed sensory bin, learn to color sort, play an umbrella matching game and do rubber duck stamping!



Hip hip hooray for our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Abigail! Abigail is our Star of the Month for always being eager to learn and caring of others! Abigail is a very sweet and caring young lady who sets a great example for others. She does a fantastic job following everyday instruction, being respectful to others and using helping hands! Abigail has the sweetest heart and is always nice to all of her friends and is always making sure everyone is included! We are very impressed on how Abigail has grown! Abigail is incredibly enthusiastic about learning and doing Pre-k 3 work! This smart little girl is doing a great job at spelling and tracing her first name and recognizing her last name independently. She is one of the best in the class to do it! This beautiful young lady has a lot of fun while she is at Bunny Bunch and loves playing with her friends. Abigail enjoys playing with babies and playing in our kitchen center. We are so proud of Abigail and cannot wait to see what she does next! Congratulations Abigail, we love

UPK Room News!

Pre-K 4 is ready for "March Madness!" We start this month off with "Fun with Dr. Seuss!" During this week we will be celebrating his birthday, reading many stories, and making a lot of fun crafts! This week is also a great time to practice rhyming. Make sure to check out the class calendar to see our special dress-up days for this week! "All About Money" is what we will be learning about during the second week of March. The children will be learning about the value of money and how to save it by making their own piggy banks! They will also be creating coin books and making fun St. Patrick's Day crafts! The following week, "My Five Senses," will be a fun one for the children as they explore different sights, smells, sounds, tastes and sensory items. We will end the week with a fun tasting party! Our next week, "Springtime" will have all the teachers and their students doing many fun springtime crafts and activities as they prepare for the new season. They will be exploring the colors of Spring, reviewing the different seasons, and learning about the changes that they will start to see take place outside. We finish the month with "Hopping into Easter." The children will be doing many fun Easter crafts and activities to prepare for the upcoming holiday. Throughout the month each class will continue to work on their sight words, phone numbers and addresses'. This is going to be a fun month for UPK!

The Pre-K 4 classes will be having their tasting party on Thursday, March 19th!
Please look out for a sign-up sheet near the front computer!

There will be no UPK classes on Friday, March 20th for staff development day.

Congratulations to all of our UPK students Eliana, McKinley, Liam, Alina, Hudson, Jordan, Solara, James, Madison, Gino, Morrigan and Vincent on being our Stars of the Month!



Eliana McKinley Liam Alina



Hudson Jordan Solara James



Madison Gino Morrigan Vincent

Eliana is being recognized for her enthusiasm to learn and her lovable personality towards others. Eliana gives 100% towards everything that she does! She is a smart girl whose writing has improved immensely! Eliana can write her name and is now working on writing her last! This cute little girl is just the sweetest and loves to give hugs to all of her teachers and friends! She is helpful to all those around her throughout different parts of the day. We are so lucky to have Eliana be a part of our class! Congratulations Eliana, we love you!!!

McKinley is being recognized for her growing love for learning and for continuing to make academic progress in all areas. McKinley takes great pride in her work and knowledge. It is exciting to watch her eyes and smile light up when she recognizes a letter or number! McKinley has grown in becoming more involved in class discussions, answering questions and offering her skills. She has learning to follow directions and work independently. McKinley has grown in poise and self-confidence. She loves having a classroom job and being in charge. She enjoys listening to stories, playing in kitchen and with baby dolls. Congratulations McKinley, we love you!!!

Liam is being recognized for his love towards others and for taking an active part in all activities. He always tries his best and works hard. Liam has shown excellent growth emotionally. He has a great sense of humor and is always making us laugh with his wonderful silliness. He has excellent manners and is always polite. He gets along with all of his friends and is easy going and well-liked. Liam likes to move and groove. He has excellent physical skills. He can run, climb, hop and jump! Liam's favorite things to do at school are cut and paste activities and the grocery center.

Alina is being recognized for being a positive role model to her peers and willingness to help others. Alina is a hard worker and always puts in her best efforts! She takes pride in all of her work and is always happy to accomplish new things. Alina is a beautiful, friendly and assertive young lady. She gets along well with others and is always making her friends laugh. Alina really enjoys being the little teacher assistant in the room and is always right alongside Miss. Jill to help her with teacher jobs. We love having Alina here at school!

Congratulations Alina, we love you!!!

Hudson is being recognized for making wonderful progress in the classroom and being more open about his feelings. Hudson has made great strides in improving his ability to follow directions and being helpful to others. He is extremely sweet and always tries to do the right thing. Hudson has a strong sense of justice and knows all of the classroom rules. He does a great job at following them each and every day! This loveable gentleman plays nicely with all of his friends. He really enjoys music and instruments, cars and listening to books. Congratulations Hudson, we love you!!!

Jordan is being recognized for trying new things and problem solving. Jordan loves being involved throughout daily activities and is doing very well during Circle Time. He shows great interest in learning! Jordan has learned and is able to write his name! Jordan is a sweet boy who gets along with all of his classmates. He loves to interact with his friends by telling stories of his new baby brother and showing off how strong he is during exercise time! Jordan is an excellent builder and likes spending his day playing with different types of blocks and tools. We are so proud of how Jordan is doing! Congratulations Jordan, we love you!!!

Solara is being recognized for her positive attitude and leadership skills. Solara sets a great example for all of her peers and we couldn't be more proud of the role model that she is! She is a fantastic helper and is always willing to kindly help her friends and teachers. Solara is always smiling and wanting to try new things! She loves learning in small groups and is growing academically! Solara likes to practice writing new letters and words. You can always find her in the writing center! Solara brings a lot of joy to the classroom and we are so lucky to have her! Congratulations Solara, we love you!!!

James is being recognized for his academic knowledge and his kindness towards others. James is a very smart boy who knows his numbers and alphabet letters. He does an excellent job at writing his name and loves to do his daily arts and crafts. James is very social and is popular with all of his classmates. He plays nicely with others and always encourages them to do the right thing. James sets a great example for others on how to listen to your teachers. He is always keeping his friends and teachers laughing on a daily basis! He is such a pleasure to have in class. Congratulations James, we love you!!!

Madison is being recognized for her academic growth and for blossoming socially. Madison is a smart girl who shows great pride in her work. This shining star is able to identify her numbers and letters and can write her name! We are so proud of Madison on how she has opened up and has become more social throughout the day. Madison is an excellent listener and can be found always following the class rules. She does a great job at playing in centers with all of her friends. She really enjoys morning work, writing and playing with blocks. We look forward to watching Madison and what she is able to accomplish next!

Congratulations Madison, we love you!!!

Gino is being recognized for his hard work in Preschool every day. Gino is always willing to help his friends and loves helping his teacher with classroom errands. He is such a smart little boy and his love for learning shines through especially during class discussions. Gino raises his hand often to share ideas with his classmates and is one of the best singers in the class. Gino's enthusiasm for learning and helping his classmates is evident every day and we are just so proud of all that he has accomplished since the beginning of the school year. Congratulations Gino, we love you!!!

Morrigan is being recognized for her sweet and caring personality. Morrigan is a kind little girl who is always looking out for her friends and making sure that everyone is happy. She has such a fun imagination and we love listening to her stories. Morrigan is also a very hard worker who loves all things art! She always puts 100% effort into her coloring and takes such pride in her finished products. We are very proud of how far Morrigan has come since the beginning of the school year and look forward to watching her grow more throughout the rest of the year! Congratulations Morrigan, we love you!!!

Vincent is being recognized for making great improvement throughout daily routine and for being so helpful. Vincent comes to school each day ready to learn and take part in daily activities. He has adapted well to classroom rules and we couldn't be any more proud of him! He has a kind heart and is always willing to be the teacher's helper. He does a great job during clean-up time and is always willing to offer help. Vincent does very well at participating during Circle Time and is able to spell his first and last names. This silly boy is always telling stories and making his classmates laugh. We are so happy that Vincent is a part of our class! Congratulations Vincent, we love you!!!

100th Day of School!



Valentine's Day!



